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Proposed new statutory function: Geotechnical engineer – underground coal 
The Regulator is conducting a public consultation process on behalf of the Mining and Petroleum Competence Board. Use this form to comment on the proposed new statutory function: Geotechnical Engineer – underground coal mines and return to;
Email: rr.feedback@planning.nsw.gov.au

Post:	MPCB - Geo-technical engineer statutory function submissions
NSW Resources Regulator – Regulatory Policy
PO Box 344 Hunter Regional Mail Centre 2310 NSW

By the closing date:  19 October 2019
Submissions through this form will help inform the Mining and Petroleum Competence Board’s future decisions on the proposed new statutory function – geotechnical engineer for underground coal mines.
[bookmark: _Hlk14175660]The Regulator generally places submissions, or summaries of submissions received, on its website. Please advise us if you do not want your submission published or if you want part of it to be kept confidential (e.g. your name). The Regulator will respect your request, unless required by law to disclose this information, for example under the provisions of the NSW Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009. Your submission will be managed and retained in accordance with the State Records Act 1998.
	Name
	

	Email
	

	Street address
	

	Postal address (if different)
	

	Are you an individual representing an organisation
	

	If you are representing an organisation, please name it
	

	Privacy – please tick if appropriate
☐       I consent to my submission being published in full
☐       I consent to my submission being published excluding personal information
☐       I do not want my submission published on the NSW Resources Regulator website

	Do you have any comments on the questions below? (Please outline the reasons to support your views)

	Is a new statutory function for geotechnical engineering warranted?
	

	If the function is warranted, what qualifications and experience are appropriate?

	

	If the function is warranted should it be a key statutory function?
	

	Do you have any comments of a general nature?
	



© State of New South Wales through Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 2019. You may copy, distribute, display, download and otherwise freely deal with this publication for any purpose, provided that you attribute the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment as the owner. However, you must obtain permission if you wish to charge others for access to the publication (other than at cost); include the publication in advertising or a product for sale; modify the publication; or republish the publication on a website. You may freely link to the publication on a departmental website.
Disclaimer: The information contained in this publication is based on knowledge and understanding at the time of writing (July 2019) and may not be accurate, current or complete. The State of New South Wales (including the NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment), the author and the publisher take no responsibility, and will accept no liability, for the accuracy, currency, reliability or correctness of any information included in the document (including material provided by third parties). Readers should make their own inquiries and rely on their own advice when making decisions related to material contained in this publication.
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